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23" December 2017
Dear Alumni,
Invitation for Contribution of Historical Items

With more than 55 years of history, the school would like to establish a history gallery to share
the fond memories of our past school life and school development. We are delighted to inform you
that preparation work has started. We are writing to invite you to donate your most generous
contributions of historical items so that we can permanently exhibit a rich collection of anthology
adjacent to a pictorial history of the school. The items that we are collecting include, but are not
limited to:

1. School items

(1) school badges, e.g. House Captain badges and Referee badges,
(i) report cards,

(iiiy  hymn books,

(iv) school magazines, etc.

2. Photographs (printed copies or digital copies of 1M or above, in JPG format)

(i) of the school building, the chapel, the old hall, the old roof-top garden, the old
canteen, etc.,

(11) of places around the school

(iii)  of school life, e.g. school picnics, Christmas parties, graduation dinners, speech
days, inter-class competitions, inter-house competitions, lunchtime activities, etc.,

(iv) of inter-school competitions and student performances,

W) of people, e.g. Principals, Vice-Principals, teachers, non-teaching staff, student
leaders, special guests, etc.; and

3.  Essays, paintings, poetry, calligraphy, etc., inspired by or about

(i) the school,
(ii) special school events,
(iii) special people, etc.
Kindly include the following alongside each of your submissions:

1. acaption or brief description,

2. your name in English and Chinese,

3. year of graduation (F.5/F.6 / E.7)

4.  contact number

Items and printed photographs collected may be returned after selection, display and/or
publication, unless otherwise remarked by the past students.

If you would like to make any contributions, please contact Ms Hung Yeuk Wah Sarah or Ms
Wong Kam Fong Anita at 2336 3034 during office hours (Mondays to Fridays,

9am -5pm). Electronic submissions can be made through e-mails to bhjs60th@gmail.com.

Let us relive our most cherished memories at BHIS. Your support is highly appreciated. We look
forward to hearing from you soon. Merry Christmas!

Yours sincerely,

s
L

Ms. Wong Lee Lee
Principal
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